November 16, 2006

Daniel Longworth
Chief Executive Officer
EVCS Technologies, Inc.

Dear Dan:

This is a follow-up to my letter of September 17 that thanked you “...for your invaluable
insights into the business and politics of causing our transition to a clean energy future.
Your contribution of many months of sound advice and service have aided in the success
of the Grand Canyon Trust’s programs to clean up dirty and dangerous coal-fired
generating plants.”

[ encourage you to keep a record of the time and value of your pro bono services to
Grand Canyon Trust. We would like to include your contributions with those of other
volunteers as part of our annual report to members and donors.

“Thank you for your continued service as an advisor to our Air Quality and Clean Energy
Program. I wanted to specifically acknowledge your critique of our three-year strategic
plan and your comments before the Arizona Corporation Commission before it voted to
approve Arizona’s ne Renewable Energy Standards.

Grand Canyon Trust volunteer donated 4,000 hours of service in 2005, and this year’s
contributions are projected to exceed 10,000 hours. Your dedicated service is an

enormous contribution to our continued success.

With deep appreciation,

Roger Clark
Air and Energy Program Director

2601 N. Fort Valley Rd. Flagstaff, Arizona 86001 (928) 774-7488 FAX (928) 774-7570
www.grandcanyontrust.org



3210 Citizen Avenue
North Las Vegas, Nevada 89032
David A. Boggs (U] oae=00 -
: (702) 648-5915 fax
Rotary President

e-mail address:
2003-2004 daboggs@atclv.com

November 1, 2003

Daniel J. Longworth, CEO

American Veterans Airmobile Concrete (AVAC)
2850 North Nellis Blvd.

Las Vegas, Nevada 89115

Dear Mr. Longworth:

Thank you very much for your efforts in helping make the 2003 “Make A Difference Day” a
great success.

Thank you for the tremendous support by you and your company. With your help the North Las
Vegas Rotary Club was able to fence off an area for the Salvation Army for children to play in at
their Cheyenne location.

Without your assistance, we would not have been able to accomplish this much-needed project.

Again, thank you very much for your contribution of equipment, time and materials — you clearly
helped make a difference!

Sincerely,

David A. Boggs Z é

President
North Las Vegas Rotary Club

DAB/dk

C: file
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Michael Vaclay Stuhff, Fsa.

Attorney and Counselor At Law
915 South Third Strest
Las Vegas, Nevada 89101

(702) 477-0750 (voics)
(702) 477-0751 \(,fnalxcf CONF ’DENT’A’.
Wednesday, April 24, 2002

Brian Greenspun

President

The Greenspun Corporation

901 North Green Valley Park way
'Henderson, NV, 89101

RE: Daniel J. Longworth

Dear Brian;

T am writing on behalf of our mutual fricnd, Daniel Longworth, His tenacity and optimisin
have been an inspiration to me over the last decade and a half that he has been my friend and alsc
client. It is refreshing to associate with someone tor whom there is no pretense.

For the last two years, | have primarily been involved with the representation of fifteen
memhers of the Las Vegas Paiute Tribe, whose Snow Mountain Reservation is west of North Las
Vegas. My clients have prevailed in the Court of Appeals, which just yesterday issued its Order
denying the adininisiration’s request for rehearing. As | am sure that you are aware, the Tribe | s in the
midst of a massive addition to its resort and golf courses. It would appear that there will soon be
opportunities for forthright and conscientious professionals, contractors and suppliers. Dan is one
whom I would recommend hi ghly. His participation in a Jjoint venture with you would, | believe, be
beneficial 1o all parties, particularly the Las Vegas Paiutes.




Three D Industries

|
The Future of Mobile Mixers !
2Yd. 3Yd 5Yd 8Yd. 10 Yd. 3-D Bridge & Gunite

February 4, 2003
Mr. Daniel J. Longworth, CEO
American Veterans Airmobile Concrete (702)-644-0149

2850 North Nellis Blvd. CONF iD
Las Vegas, Nevada 891154 EN TIAL
Dear Dan,

We are very excited to have this opportunity to showcase the American Veterans Airmobile Concrete (AVAQ)
Volumetric Mixer in the Three D Industries booth at this year’s World of Concrete Show to be held in Las Vegas
during February 4®-9" Your Show unit has only been here in the LV Convention Center for two days and there
already is an audible “buzz” at this show and it is all about your Mobile Batch Plant. It has the most innovative
design changes in Volumetric Mixers in the last 50 years, including the 3-D V-Twin Belt System! History will
reflect that the first split/dual belt Volumetri®Mixer ever manufactured is on your AVAC Volumetric Mixer.

The competitive advantages that this custom designed Volumetric Mixer gives AVAC, and the operator/technician,
is the precise control of operation and calibration of mix design, besides the other innovative multiple profit
enhancing features. These engineering features are the direct result of AVAC’s request for a custom designed mixer
that no other manufacturer could or would produce. You asked and we responded with the AVAC difference. With
my many years of marketing experience I could not have designed a more appropriate graphic design. Your
“Screaming Eagle” catches the eye and leaves a mental image that will never be forgotten. Surely, you will be
hearing, “I want the mixer with the Zagle to make the concrete for my job”. We are proud to be associated with you
and your team, not only to elevate the industry, but also to make a positive difference in quality control.

Per your request, besides the other industry Professionals, we have reserved WOC badges for John Kilduff, Doug
Abell, Dea Mc Donald and Major General and Karen Diab.

The reason why we are the world’s fastest growing Volumetric Mixer manufacturer is, we put you first!

We look forward to being your long-term strategic partner and working with you to provide ongoing technical and
engineering support for the finest Volumetric Mixer ever manufactured and the EnviroCycler!

Sincerely,

Wm. Michael Sykes
Director of International Sales

1200 Highway 92 East P O Box 271 Winterset, IA 50273 Watts: 800-835-0040 Phone 515-462-9200 Fax 515-462-2100



HARRY REID MAJORITY LEADER

NEVADA

Wnited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-7012

January 28, 2010

Mr. Dan Longworth, CEO

American Veterans Green Building & Energy
9850 S. Maryland Pkwy, Ste. 5

Las Vegas, NV 89183 i

Dear Mr. Longworth:

I’'m glad to learn that you have made significant progress in the green technology arena
since before 1992, when you first visited my Washington offices.

As you know, I strongly support diversification of Nevada’s economy through clean
energy development and green job creation. Since you were at my National Clean
Energy Summit, you know I am committed to making Nevada a center of innovation and
a national leader in these areas and others.

I’'m pleased to know that you are working to create green jobs in Overton and that you
have worked with leading faculty at the University of Nevada at Las Vegas in the
process. One of my goals has been to help put UNLV on the cutting edge of job creation
and make it a magnet for economic development opportunities.

I wish you well and keep me informed of youf progress. Also, I appreciate all that you
are doing to find and provide good jobs for our veterans and other underserved citizens.
Such efforts can help lift the entire community.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Senator Harry Reid - |
- MAJORITY LEADER
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September 24, 2007
MertinLuther King, Jr.
Founding President

Ambassador Oscar J. Webb
P Releih Tanmell President
el EVCS Technologies, Inc.
s e I 2850 N. Nellis Boulevard

ek b iebeieOfce: L@ Vegas, Nevada 89115
Re: Environmental Justice

Dear Ambassador Webb:

My dear friend, I want to thank both you and our good friend, Mr. Dan
Longworth, for participating in our 50 Anniversary Conference and the ribbon
cutting dedication of our new facility, along with former President Bill Clinton. It
was an inspiring event.

As President, in the tradition of the Southern Christian Leadership Conference
(SCLC), we appreciate your commitment to social justice and to work with the
SCLC, Environmental Justice and helping Morris Brown College survive the
economic hardship placed upon them in their challenges. Iam attaching an article
that appeared in the New York Times on September 2, 2007 specifically
addressing the pressing issue'of Environmental Justice.

Thank you very much and God bless you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Charles Stee e,#@\% ¢
I

SCLC International President & CEO

/nbw
Attachment (1)
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Nevada State AFL-CIO

602 E. John Street  2nd Floor « Carson City, Nevada 89706 » Phone 775-882-7490 « Fax 775-882-1701
Danny L. Thompson

Executive Secretary-Treasurer

Mr. Daniel J. Longworth, CEO
American Veterans Green Building
9850 S. Maryland Pkwy

Las Vegas, NV 89183

RE: AAC Plant in Overton
Dear Dan,

After listening to you talk about the qualities of Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (AAC) and watching the
video of one house being built in 4 days with only AAC for the past two years, imagine my surprise when
the leaders of the International Masonry Institute (IMl) told me everything you have been “preaching.”

As you know, the IMl is the new technology and research arm of the Bricklayers and Allied Craftworker’s
Union. When we were on a conference call with them in Washington and | mentioned your AAC Project
they really got excited and told me that this Project could capture the entire West Coast market. This is
why you received the letter of support from them and their offer to send “Training Teams” here and
anywhere else your AAC went, including LA and Seattle. | was shocked myself because it's so simple.

This is why | spent 4-5 minutes talking about your Project during my turn to speak at the National Clean
Energy Summit. Now, | know that AAC is the most energy efficient building material in the world. [ will

send you a copy of my presentation as soon as | get the DVD from the Energy Summit.

it was also my pleasure to set up our meeting with County Commissioner Tom Collins to get his support
since Overton, NV is his District and they can really use 50 new Union jobs at the manufacturing plant.

Dan, | don’t usually get too excited about new products in the Building Trades but this is very exciting. I'm
happy to help you get this Project “off the ground.” Just let me know how | can help.

I would simply recommend that any or all the Las Vegas Builders or Developers, both on and off the Las
Vegas strip, partner with you so we can really launch this amazing material in Las Vegas and elseware.

With the fireproofing, energy efficiency and other qualities of AAC this could really revolutionize the way
developers and builders look at LEED Approved, 21% Century “Green Building.”

Please keep me informed and just let me know how | can help move this Project forward. Also, you can
.use this letter as a reference to anyone wanting to help build "The Future.”

Sincer

P

Danny L. Thompson
Executive Secretary Treasurer
Nevada State AFL-CIO

L ==ty



Habitat for Humanity""‘lnte,rnatibnalf"

Building houses in partnership with God's people in need

July 10, 2003

Robert L. Nardelli
Chairman, President & CEO
The Home Depot, Inc.

2455 Paces Ferry Rd., NW
Atlanta, GA 30339

Dear Mr. Nardelli,

| have learned from Daniel Longworth, CEO of AVAC Company in Las Vegas, Nevada that Don
Cullen and Randy Hinojos have gone beyond the call of duty in working so harmoniously with AVAC
in a partnership between that company and Habitat for Humanity. Mr. Longworth was most effusive in
his praise of those two fine Home Depot leaders.

| just wanted you to know about those two men and about their good work.

All of us in Habitat for Humanity continue to be grateful for the many ways in which Home Depot is
'such a fine partner with us in this venture of hammering out faith and love.

Sincerely and with gratitude,

DA

cc: Daniel J. Longworth

Millard Fuller
Founder and President

MF/mj

191 Habitat Street Americus, GA 31709-3498 USA (229) 924-6935 fax (229) 924-6541
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e Only Institution in Georgia Founded by African-Americans
for African-Americans”
August 3, 2007

Immediate Press Release
Contact: Dr. Don-Terry Veal

‘TN RESIDENTS WORKSHOP’

©n Thursday July 26 at 6:30 p.m. Dr. Stanley J. Pritchett, Sr. President of Morris
Brown College opened its doors to the Katrina Residents living in Atlanta, Georgia. The
event called “Citizens’ Workshop for New Orleans Residents Living in Atlanta” was a
major success, which on short notice was attended by a very large crowd of Katrina
evacuees, who after two years of living in Atlanta had a chance to voice their opinions
about their pit falls to returning to New Orleans. This workshop which was set up in three
other cities (Baton Rouge, LA; Birmingham, AL; and Jackson, MS) sponsored by
Southern University at New Orleans/URAP( SUNO-URAP)--Dr. George Amedee;
Director of the Center for Governmental Services at Auburn University(CGS) -- Dr.
Don-Terry Veal; and Jackson State University Department of Public Policy &
Administration-- Ms. Ivory Williams.

Keynote Speaker Humanitarian Ambassador Oscar J. Webb, President, EVCS
Technologoies, who heads Team New Orleans, was joined by Mr. Bobby Taylor of
Waymaker Enterprises and Mr. Dan Longworth, CEO, EVCS Technologies.

They were able to create a temporary center for the Katrina Residents at Morris Brown
College. A Katrina Residents committee was formed and will be led by Mr. Ed
Buckhalter and Ms. Gia St. Cyr. The committee will serve as a foundation for getting
the word to residents of New Orleans living in Atlanta about opportunities and
strategies for returning back home. Dr. Pritchett, Dr. Amedee, Dr. Don-Terry Veal,
Ms. Ivory Williams, Ambassador Webb, Mr. Taylor and Mr. Longworth should be
applauded for their efforts in giving the Katrina residents “a way back home.”



A AMALGAMATED
BANK

April 3, 2008

Daniel J. Longworth
Chief Executive Officer
EVCS Technologies, Inc.
2850 North Nellis Blvd
Las Vegas, NV 89115

Mr. Longworth,

I want to thank you and Ambassador Webb for being such magnificent hosts
during my recent business trip to Las Vegas. As I explained to you, I coincidentally
happen to have an in depth knowledge of the unique properties and ecological advantages
of AAC versus the more commonly used industry standard building materials here in the
U.S. I'am also familiar with the long history and successful application of AAC
technology in Europe and around the world. Thus I could not be more excited about the
opportunity to partner with EVCS as you begin to implement your strategy for affofdable,
union constructed, environmentally responsible housing for the ever growing population
in the Las Vegas vicinity and in particular, Coyote Springs. In my opinion, your planned
development for Coyote Springs is mﬁy innovative 21* century thinking and represents
the best of what the pioneering American experience is all about.

1look forward to working with you on the financing for the various aspects of
your business, including the revolutionary technology of WOW Energies. As we
discussed, part of my goal is to truly establish the Amalgamated Bank as a player in the
commercial and industrial community in Las Vegas, as well as to make it a household
name in the consumer banking business. Please keep me closely engaged as things unfold
at Coyote Springs, and also do not hesitate to use me as a resource as needed. I'm looking

forward to a long and strong relationship with EVCS.

Sincerely,

Craig McDowell

Vice President

275 7th AVENUE | NEW YORK, NY 10001 | 212-255-6200 | www.amalgamatedbank.com
% 515
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Dan Longworth

From: "Daniel Stinger" <dstinger@alltel.net>
To: "Dan Longworth" <danieljlongworth@hotmail.com>
Cc: "Robert Derks" <bderks@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2006 9:09 AM
Subject: RE: reviewjournal.com — Business - Power plant delay urged

| have to be in Abilene, Texas for a kickoff meeting for our project with Siemens and Dyess AFB on Wednesday

and Thursday and will have to return to Houston Tuesday afternoon after my 11:00 presentation. See below for

the details of the project. Per this release, the base has signed two work orders, totaling $ 39 MM to have

Siemens build a waste to energy plant and a second ice plant loop. We will be building a B MW WOWGen power

plant. The project will gasify MSW supplied by the city of Abilene and the gasifier exhaust heat (around 2000 F)

will be sent to us to produce power — we will also be responsible for the flue gas cleaning if required.

This other link takes you to the DOE website with a similar story (more detailed), :
http://www1.eere.energy.gov/news/progress_alerts/progress_alert.asp?aid=182 Le W@‘\&( \ i

We just made the big leagues. DHN Dlﬁb ﬁﬁj:cggﬁ Hi‘:”. gﬂ\ﬁ \’LLSDQEL\ W\ .

Bob will be available if 'm not, through Wednesday. We are both arriving in Vegas around 8:30 a.m. Monday and
since we don’t have to be at the reception until 6:30 we are planning to play golf and you are welcome to join us.
However, we'll be happy to forego golf for anything you need us to do.

09

' Dan Longworth w

_ Advisor

Dyess AFB

WOW Energy, Inc.
Texas Energy Center
1650 Hwy. 6, Suite 300 -

Sugar Land, TX 77478
Augu st 24, 2006 Cell: (702) 375-6650

Energy

Abilene, Texas [Renewa S;‘;,‘;Z?,é’sﬁﬁ;,“”‘ ‘ ‘ »f Energy Alexander
Karsner's tour of the Dy ‘ ek, his team witnessed the
advances the Air Force I : e ~ j»be energy technologies into

the base's daily operations.

"We intend to build on the Air Force's leadership so that we can proliferate and accelerate uses of these
clean renewable and energy efficient technologies across the nation."

-- Alexander Karsner, U.S. Assistant Secretary of Energy

"Dyess AFB is a leader in employing energy efficiency technologies and in the procurement of
renewable energy," Karsner said of the base. "Dyess is setting an example for the Air Force and for the
military in general, about to effect ways to minimize energy supply and enhance our national security
mission."

The renewable energy successes at Dyess included wind energy, passive solar, and biomass. According
to the release, Dyess AFB was the first entity in the U.S. to use 100% renewable electricity at a single
site. Its supply contract provides 100% wind-generated electricity, which makes all of the base's
electrical power pollution free. The Dyess purchase resulted in approximately 75 million kilowatt hours
(kWh) of wind energy generated annually, which represented more than 20% of the entire Federal
government's renewable power at that time.

In some facilities, Dyess has installed 476 natural day-lighting fixtures in high bay facilities, which

9/16/2006
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Environmentally Friendly & Energy Efficient
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Flue Gas

2 «Meeting the World’s Energy & Environmental Challenges”
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July 29, 2010

RE: WOW-Crete LLC dba American Veterans Green Building & Energy
EIN # 90-0455617

Bank of Nevada is proud and honor to have Daniel Longworth as a customer.
Daniel is a signer on the account WOW-Crete LLC dba American Veterans
Green Building & Energy which was with our Bank from March 31, 2009 till
September 25, 2009 and no financial transaction occurred during this period of
time on this account.

Attached are the statements of proof.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact at 702-252-
6312.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

O\ \ |
‘;m§\w\;:v¥g&;

Pat MacMiliin
AVP/Deposit Manager
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United States Department of Agriculture
Rural Development
Las Vegas Service Center

February 14, 2011

Daniel Longworth, Chairman

American Veterans Green Building & Energy
9850 South Maryland Parkway

Las Vegas, NV 89183

Mr. Longworth:

Thank you for your time on the phone Friday afternoon. As always, it is a pleasure to
discuss your Overton WOW-CRETE project. 1have reviewed the business plan and
attachments you have provided. I believe this information is sufficient to begin
“shopping” your transaction to qualified lenders.

As you know, the USDA-Rural Development Loan Guarantee Program provides
approved lenders an 80% guarantee on loans up to $5 million, 70% on loans between $5
million to $10 million, and 60% guarantees on loan greater than $10 million. The
guarantees are to encourage the financing or rural businesses to create and retain jobs and
to improve the economic and environmental climate of rural communities. The
guaranteed portion of the loan is protected against loss by the Federal Government. The
lender may sell the guaranteed portion of the loan in the secondary market. Also, the
guaranteed portion of the loan does not count against the lenders lending limits or risk
weighted capital.

Please let me know how I can assist you in this endeavor.

David J. Foster | Business Programs Specialist
USDA Rural Development

5820 South Pecos Road, Building A, Suite 400
Las Vegas, NV 89120

Phone: (702)262-9047 x103 | Fax: (702)262-9969
david.foster@nv.usda.gov

www.rurdev.usda.gov

5820 South Pecos Road, Building A, Suite 400, Las Vegas, NV 89120
Phone: (702) 262-9047 « Fax: (702) 262—-9969 - TDD: (702) 885-0633 - Web: http://www.rurdev.usda.gov/nv

Committed to the future of rural communities.
“USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.”

To file a complaint of discrimination write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW,
Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (800) 795-3272 (voice) or (202) 720-6382 (TDD).



o Dewberry Engineers Inc. 212.685.0900
@ DeWberrY 31 Penn Plaza 212.685.2340 fax
132 West 31% Street, Suite 301 www.dewberry.com
New York, NY 10001

October 5, 2015
Mr. Dan Longworth

2325 Loggerhead Road
Las Vegas, Nevada 89117

RE: City of the Future

Dear Dan,

Good speaking to you last week, and we are very excited to hear about your “City of the Future”. Asa
recognized national leader in Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (AAC) design we are pleased about your
continued commitment to AAC in the project. As an ENR top 50 Design Firm we are positive we can
make your vision a reality. Please consider Dewberry “on-board”.

Please keep us appraised of your progress as the project begins to take shape.

Sincerely,

DE INEERS INC.

/

Keith Itzler, PE
Vice President, Assistant Branch Manager

¥
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EVCS Technologies, Incorporated

“21st Century Building Materials”
WWW.EVCS.INFO
2850 North Nellis Blvd.,
Las Vegas, NV 89115
(702) 644-0149 Plant (702) 836-9978 Fax

"Recycle - Renew - Reuse"

June 19, 2006
A word from Management:

It has been said that, "Fortunes are made and industries emerge, when knowledge and social standards
change.” Oer Company was founded on the principal of, "doing well, while doing sood.” Unfertunately, #t
has taken recent catastrophic events, such as the Tsunami and the Katrina Hurricane, to create Global
Urgency for industry to implement "environmentally conscious solutions' to these "Global Problems."

Coincidentally, our "solutions," products and technologies, just like GE's "ECOMAGINATION", are now
considered "smart business” and “mainstream.” It's gratifying for us to finally see the trend towards
"Green Building" and ""Green Energy' now endorsed by "the odd couple" of GE and The Sierra Club.

However, it is not just a coincidence that EVCS Technologies, Inc., has recently concluded an extensive and
successful business developnrent program specifically focused on "solving®' these "environmental problems”
which were previously thought to be "unsolvable." Our "solution oriented business know-how' is the
synthesis of over 100 years of experience in the construction, energy, mining and mineral arenas. And, we
were already well known for inventing innovative "solutions", prior to Katrina, and "Green Awareness."

Our "goodwill," credibility and reputation for being forthright, honest and credible is well documented and
priceless. The demand for eur "products” exceeds-current supply. We have a "well theught out' strategy to
acquire an existing, fully reporting and currently trading NASDAQ Company to facilitate our growth and
expansion. 'We have assembled a team of experts -whose cumulative experience is calculated in "hundreds of
years" of actual "hands on" work, not "theories." This plan is "The Convenient Truth."

Our research and development strategy has produced four Provisional Patent Applications and three
Trademarked Proprietary Products. We have also formed Strategic Alliances with other like-minded
Companies who also own Patents, or possess proprietary "know-how," which compliment and "vertically
integrate" EVCS's core technologies, thus creating what we call, "Mega-Edge Green Technologies™."

Specifically, what we have developed are vertically integrated "environmentally conscious solutions" in the
exploding "Green Building" and "Green Energy" niche markets. By combining old (75 years in Europe),
proven building processes with our own proprietary recycling technology, we have invented mew "mix
designs" to create affordable building materials. By taking advantage of Government mandated "Preferred
Purchasing mandates and ""Green Building" incentives we intend to "grow'' our business via franchising.

Our innovations of combining the EVCS Technologies with Autoclaved Aerated Concrete, have already been
welcomed and endorsed by The Grand Canyon Trust. Our "Green Energy'' strategy has taken many years
to develop because of resistance to change by Industries that ‘have fong viewed Clean Air and Pottution
Prevention as an "expense." By using our technologies, these "expenses" have become "profit centers." As
an example, one has only to look at the NYMEX or Chicago Climate Exchange and see the rising prices of
NOx and SOx "emission credits.”” QOur affiliation with WOW Energy makes this a huge revenue generator.

In the Free Market, entrepreneurs who invest their time, energy and capital must have economic incentives to
succeed. By combimning the principals of *Natural Capitalism" and "Free Market Fusion," -we have designed
a new form of capitalism which we call, "Enviro-Fusion." Simply put, it makes both "'dollars and sense."



AAUNDANT LIVING FOUNDATION

BOX 100 * SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA 92138 + (619) 271-1230

October 30, 1985

Dan Longworth
3621 Haverhill Place
Las Vegas, NV 89121

Dear Dan:
I thoroughly enjoyed our conversation over the phone and am very

pleased with the great strides you have made in your crime pre-
vention program. I wis £ i running

I feel honored in being asked to serve on the Board of Advisors.
Let me know what I can do to help you in your worthwhile program.

JachAddington

/p



Women’s American ORT

Organization for Rehabilitation through Training
LAS VEGAS CHAPTER
5070 River Glen Drive #256

Las Vegas, NV 89103-6113
December 20, 1985

Mr. Dan Longworth
Citizens Against Crime
2621 Haverhill Place
Las Vegas, NV 89121

Dear Mr. Longworth:

Thigs is to thank you for the splendid contribution you made

to our meeting on Wednesday, December 18, at the Imperial
Palace Hotel.

Not only was your presentation on fire prevention measures
informative, entertaining, and important to everyone present
but you showed such graclousness in buying one of our raffle
books, staying for our business meeting, and participating
in our candlelighting ceremony. This was friendliness and
nelghborliness above and beyond the call of duty.

We deeply appreciate everything you did for us on that day
and we are looking forward with great anticipation to your
return with your lecture on nutritlon--when you get this

propram aggembled. o

Have a very happy holiday season and a very good year.
Sincerely,
S ¥ o)
Moo T« Frail

Mollie C. Robbins
President

ORT IS THE VOCATIONAL TRAINING AGENCY OF THE JEWISH PEOPLE



UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, SAN DIEGO

BERKELEY e DAVIS o IRVINE e LOS ANGELES e RIVERSIDE o SAN DIEGO e SAN FRANCISCO SANTA BARBARA e SANTA CRUZ

Address Return Mail To: ( v/ Box) ] UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA MEDICAL CENTER, SAN DIEGO
[J UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, SAN DIEGO PEDIATRIC CARDIOLOGY H-814-A

PEDIATRIC CARDIOLOGY T-008-A 225 DICKINSON STREET

LA JOLLA, CA 92093 SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA 92103

(619) 543-5980 (619) 543-5980

April 8, 1988

Dan J. Longworth, Vice President
Mineral Holdings Group of America, Inc.
516 S. Fourth St.

Las Vegas, NV 89101

Dear Dan:

Thanks for your nice letter of March 30th. I am quite please that
little Diana has done well. We are still very actively involved in
taking care of children from Mexico. We continue to run a large
outreach clinic in Tijuana and another one in Mexicalli, and are in the
process of training one of the senior pediatricians from the D.I.F.
Hospital in Tijuana as a pediatric cardiologist to assist us in the care
of the patients that we don't get across the border.

We have worked with UCSD and to some extent, Children's Hospital and
have gotten 2-3 children per year through heart surgery and have also
had some partial funding for some of them from Variety International.

We have never had a large fundraiser of the type that we discussed. The
Mexican Children's Heart Fund still exists as a tax-deductible effort
within the University of California Foundation. It is now called the
"International Children's Fund", since we have from time to time used
the fund to take care children from the Western-Pacific basin.

I would still be quite happy to have your assistance in underwriting or
planning a large fundraiser in San Diego. We would also be quite happy
to accept in the name of the name of the International Children's Heart
Fund, a donation between $5 - 10,000 which would assist us in
underwriting the care of another Mexican child. We have a variety of
ways to treat heart disease using catheters instead of surgery and can
often, with substantially less cost, help some of these Mexican children
a lot. We are actually planning to close a large intercirculatory
communication in a Mexican child using a catheter-tip device next week
and expect that this will improve her substantially without the need for
open heart surgery.
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I appreciate your nice letter and look forward to hearing from you. I
wish you well in your endeavors and hope that you are happy in Las
Vegas. Rick Swensson, from our group, goes up to Las Vegas to see
children at Nellis Air Force Base for Sierra Health Systems and I am
sure he 1d be happy to meet with you in Las Vegas to discuss your
intere our program, should that be helpful.

DJS/tg
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February 28, 1995

Frederick Buckman
President & CEO
PacifiCorp

700 NE Multnomah
Portland, OR 97232

~ Dear Fred:

A client and friend of mine, Dan Longworth, is the president of a company called
Coalplex International, Inc. (Coalplex). This company is in the electric generation
business utilizing a clean coal technology.

Coalplex has acquired a site in Carbon County, Utah where it proposes to build an
8OMW coal-fired generation plant along with a coal reclamation, purification and
pelletizing facility. Dan believes he can sell 45MW of this capacity to Nevada Power.
He would like to meet with you in Portland during the week of March 13, 1995 to
discuss a possible displacement agreement with PacifiCorp to wheel Coalplex Power,
using your transmission lines, down to Nevada Power’s service area. Perhaps your
Arizona subsidiary might be interested in some of the remaining generation capacity?

Dan also told me he understood that PacifiCorp had substantial tonnage of coal fines at
the company’s Hunter Point Plant in Utah. He would like to discuss with you a means
through which Coalplex could help PacifiCorp profit from the conversion and disposition
of these coal fines.

If appropriate and subject to your availability, | would be more than happy to host a
lunch at the Founders Club (Atwaters) in the U.S. Bank Tower to kick off the requested
meeting between PacifiCorp and Coalplex. f thisis agreeable with you, my secretary,
Tammie Pete, can be contacted to conclude the arrangements. Please let us know.

| hope your golf game hasn’t gotten too rusty over our long winter.
Sincerely,

Tor Mo

Dr. J. Thomas Morrow
President & CEO

cc: Dan Longworth

111 S.W. 5th Avenue, Suite 4075 * Portland, Oregon 97204-3604
(503) 222-1870 * (800) 527-4825  Fax: (503) 222-3695
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12141 LEWIS STREET, GARDEN GROVE, CALIFORNIA 92640 o (714) 971-4000

Dr. Robert Harold Schuller
FOUNDER AND CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

Dr. Bruce Larson
CO-PASTOR

October 26, 1993

Mr. Daniel Longworth

CoalPlex Interntaional, Inc.

101 Convention Center Drive Ste 895
Bank of America Center

Las Vegas NV 89109

Dear Dan,

What a privilege to autograph a couple of books for my brother in
the Lord. I am honored and will return them to you along with this
note to remind you of how much I admire you and love you.

Truly, vyou are walking your faith in Jesus Christ in the
marketplace. You are not only blessing people with jobs but you
are helping people to stay healthy with a change in atmosphere and
making one of our abundant resources available. You are blessing
people at every turn. You are what God had in mind when He said,
you shall receive power when the Holy Spirit’s come upon you and
you shall be my witnesses...!

Congratulations on the article. L appreciate it deeply. And I
will pass on the CoalPlex Reports to people who will be deeply
interested.

With much love,

“A Place Where People Care About People”




